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I oppose SB210, repealing our right to vote by mail in Oregon.  We have voted by 

mail ballot for decades without problems.  I feel it is secure and allows time to study 

the issues and vote responsibly.  It is easily accessible for those who work, avoids 

long lines or standing in the cold and rain.  I trust our paper mail ballot much more 

than ballot machines.  I feel it is a more democratic, fair way to vote. 

 

Sincerely, 

Wendy Ware 

 

 


